
I appreciate the efforts of all parties involved with studies of noise abatement at 
Centennial.  Unfortunately, all the studies, banned aircraft, and flight pattern 
deviations do not address the long range and apparent cure.  The metro area has 
grown completely around the airport and it needs to be moved out of the future urban
growth pattern with proper zoning in place to retard growth within the flight 
patterns.
 
We own two properties:
12425 Swansea Dr
Merdian Hills, Parker
 
7510 S. Jackson Gap Way
Tallyn's Reach, Aurora
We are subjected to dozens of noisy twin prop cargo planes passing over Tallyn's 
Reach all hours of the night.
 
Sincerely,
Darrell & Pat Larson


